
Dear Simcha Felder, I am thankful for Hashem. I am
also thankful for being in Ivdu high school because
of what I accomplished during the year, and what I
became all these years. I love sending these letters
because it’s fun and happy.

I love being in Ivdu and spending time with my
family. I also love my friends and grandparents. I
trust in Hashem that he put me in a good school.

That’s why I am thankful to hashem.

By Shira Steiner


